
 

Enquiries: Planning Services 
6261 8530 

File: PSA 2021/6 

Date:        16 October 2023 
 
 

Claire Hynes 
Delegate (Chair) 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
GPO Box 1691 
HOBART  TAS  7001 

 via email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Hynes, 

PSA 2021/6 – PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT – LOTS 5 & 6 POULTERS ROAD, NEW NORFOLK 

I am writing to request additional time to provide information to the Commission as per your letter 
dated 25 September 2023. This letter states that submissions should be provided to the 
Commission by 23 October 2023.  
 
The applicant has requested additional time to seek advice from their bushfire expert in relation to 
point 6 in your letter, as well as further time to make drafting changes. The Planning Authority also 
require extra time to collate and provide information in relation to point 3 in your letter.  
 
We request an extension of four weeks, to 17 November 2023, to provide this information to the 
Commission.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
LAURA ASHELFORD 
SENIOR PLANNER 
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